
Minutes Alford Select Board 

October 24, 2022- Approved 

 
Present: Select Board Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson, Peter Puciloski, TJ Horrigan 
Via Zoom: Ketchen, Jayne Smith, Joan Rogers 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm  
 
Minutes of October 3, 2022 Approved 
 
BOH Update: Smith reported the vaccination clinic on October 11th at the Town Hall was well attended. 
59 Flu vaccines and 59 Covid boosters were administered.  Smith noted that the Flu season is off to an 
early start. Berkshire County Covid risk has moved to yellow. Smith reported Amy Hardt is no longer 
with the Southern Berkshire Health Collaborative.  
 
Highway Update: Horrigan gave an update on the Tuff Stuff Recycling – the mattress recycler now 
serving Pittsfield and Dalton. Tuff Stuff will come to Alford resident’s home and pick up mattresses and 
the resident’s will be charged directly by Tuff Stuff. This service will put Alford in compliance with the 
State.  Henden-Wilson made a motion to accept curbside pick-up by Tuff Stuff for Alford residents. 
Puciloski seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
The new speed trailers are up and running and the message boards are working.  
Horrigan attended a “Winter School Closing” meeting at SBRSD.  The protocol is unchanged from last 
year.  
 
Town Clerk update: Henden-Wilson reported she received the estimate from Image Data to digitalize 
the Town’s records.  The estimate was $793,000.00. The image Data representative was unable to 
attend this meeting due to illness.  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:25pm 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Roxanne Germain 
 
 


